
Dear  
 
Thank you for the request.  It appears not to have been received.  However, where the Trust issue a prescription the information requested are all A.  Best 
wishes. 
 
From:  
Sent: 24 August 2017 14:50 
To: Underwood Mark (RNU) Oxford Health <Mark.Underwood@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk> 
Subject: Reminder: FOI Request 
 

Dear sir or madam, 

I haven't received a reply to my FOI request and the 20 days for a response has now passed.  Can you please let me know when I can expect a 
response from the trust? 

  

Please find a copy of the original request below. 

  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Best wishes 

  

  



FOI: Status of Hospital Pharmacy Provision 

  

Freedom of Information Request 

  

Date: 7th July 2017 

Subject: Status of Hospital Pharmacy Provision 

 1. Please can you inform me whether your inpatient pharmacy (Discharge Medication not ward-level dispensing) is:  

a. A department of the hospital? 

b. A wholly owned outsourced subsidiary of the hospital? 

c. Contracted-out to a private provider? 

  

2. Please can you inform me whether your out-patient pharmacy is:  

a. A department of the hospital? 

b. A wholly owned outsourced subsidiary of the hospital? 

c. Contracted-out to a private provider? 

  



3. Please can you inform me whether your home care dispensing service is:  

a. Provided by the pharmacy as a department of the hospital? 

b. Provided by the pharmacy as a wholly owned outsourced subsidiary of the hospital? 

c. Contracted-out to a private provider? 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

  


